



3rd May 2019

Dear Parents

Yours sincerely

ST LEONARD'S FARM PARK VISIT: WEDNESDAY 22nd MAY 2019

We have arranged our annual Pre-Reception farm visit to St Leonard's Farm Park in Esholt on Wednesday 22nd May.

The children will have a tour of the farm and learn about baby animals. They will also be given the opportunity to stroke some of the animals. The day includes time in the Activity Barn.

We shall travel by coach, leaving school at 10.00am and returning at approximately 2.30pm. The coach is fully fitted with seat belts, which the children will wear throughout the journey. Packed lunches will be provided by the school and the children will also have a lollipop. Own clothes can be worn on this occasion but please note that arms and legs need to be fully covered to access the playbarn. A waterproof in case of showers and a hat and sun cream if it is fine should be included.

The cost of the visit is £22.00, including transport and entry to the Farm.

Please return the attached slip to enable your child to take part in the visit. Please also indicate your sandwich choice on the slip.

Caca Bartle.	
Mrs C Bartle Head of Early Years	
To: Mrs Bartle, Gateways School	
ST LEONARD'S FARM PARK VISIT, WEDNESDAY 22 nd MAY 2019	
I give permission for my child to take part in the above visit.	
SANDWICH CHOICE: Please tick the appropriate box -	
Ham	Tuna
Cheese	Jam
I enclose cash/ a cheque for £22.00 payable to 'Gateways Educational Trust'.	
Parent's signature	Date